
 

Dear Families; 

Torrington Public Schools has made the decision to close schools March 13-27, 2020 due to the Covid-19 

concerns. At this time, there are no active cases in the school district. In the interest of the health and 

safety of students and staff, Torrington is taking precautionary measures and closing for this period of 

time. As is Hilltop’s policy, the Hilltop Board has made the decision follow suit and we are closing our 

doors for the same period of time. We are using this time to do a deep cleaning. Our staff does an 

amazing job disinfecting and sanitizing on a daily basis, so we will be going above and beyond to assure 

that all areas are at their best. The custodian will be in to clean and sanitize floor to ceiling, as well as 

tables, chairs and carpets. Meanwhile the teaching staff will tackle other areas, supplies and small 

furniture.  

Thank you all for your cooperation and understanding. We wish you all health and well-being during this 

period of time.  

Janet Sosnicki 

Director, Head Teacher 


